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Happy New Year! 

We would like extend our warmest welcome back to all of our children and parents. We hope you 

had a happy and relaxing Christmas break and are looking forward to a busy and productive term. 

Many thanks for all your warm wishes and gifts. The staff team are very grateful and appreciative. 

Liturgy 

Our year 5 liturgy team led a collective worship to celebrate the new year - new beginnings and 

resolutions. 

We also thought about the Feast of the Epiphany, contemplated what gift we could bring to Jesus 

and what we could do better this year? 

The liturgy team did a fabulous job leading us in prayer and reflection. It was lovely to have Father 

John with us too. 

Year 6 Briars 

On Monday, Year 6 will be climbing aboard buses, carrying their bags and heading off to the Briars in 

Derbyshire. 

The Briars is the Diocesan youth centre and provides an exciting and engaging learning experience 

for children across the Diocese of Nottingham. I know that the children are going to have a 

wonderful time together. I am looking forward to visiting them on Tuesday night to join in their 

celebration of Mass and the disco too. 

We will miss them, but know they will be having a lovely time. 



Talent Auditions 

Today we held the auditions for our annual Talent Show. Slightly different this year because of 

COVID, children have auditioned in their year groups. 

The Talent Show is a highlight of the year and something we always look forward to. I know we are 

going to unearth some special talents. The only question is, what will it be? 

A Close Shave 

Our lovely Teaching Assistant Miss Martin is going above and beyond for Cancer Research as she lets 

all her beautiful hair be cut off. 

If you want to encourage her it will be outside the Cancer Research shop on Central Avenue at 

Midday on Saturday 8th January so come along and join the party and cheer her on. 

She has a Just Giving Page: https://fundraise.cancerresearchuk.org/page/martas-giving-page-62 if 

you wish to support her cause. 

Looking Ahead 

• 10.01.22 - First Admissions Parents Visit the School  - 13:30  

• 10.01.22 - Year 6 Visit to Briars 

• 12.01.22 - Year 6 return from Briars 

• 14.01.22 - Year 5 Assembly - 5J: 09:15  5O: 14:45 (Attendance of parents to be reviewed in 

line with Trust Guidance by 12.01.22) 

• 15.01.22 - First Admissions Closing Day 

• 18.01.22 - Talent Show 
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